
THE NEW 

ALL-INCLUSIVE, 
REDEFINING 

LUXURY 

On the Southeastern coast of the Island of 

Barbados, nestled among tropical gardens, 

Wyndam Grand Barbados, Sam Lord’s Castle 

Resort & Spa, redefines the luxury vacation. 

With uninterrupted ocean views, exceptional 

culinary experiences and its beautiful + caring 

people, Sam Lord’s Castle Resort & Spa tells 

us a story of past, present, and future. It is 

where dreams begin, and memories are made. 

An all-inclusive resort with environmental 

and social sustainability, and wellness at its 

core, Sam Lord’s Castle Resort & Spa will 

pamper you in style while doing our best to 

preserve our environment for years to come. 

SOFT OPENING FACT SHEET 

*Facilities and inclusions may be subject to change.

End of Belair Road, Long Bay 

St Philip, Barbados 

+1 246-622-1200

reservations@wyndhamgrandbarbados.com 

www.wyndhamgrandbarbados.com 

Accommodations Amenities* Food & Drink Experiences 

• 422 exquisitely appointed rooms,

including 37 Suites

• 1 King or 2 Queen, Deluxe Room, Resort

View**

• 1 King or 2 Queen, Deluxe Room, Ocean

View**

• 1 King, Terra Suite, 2 Balconies

• 1 King, Ember Suite, 2 Balconies

• 1 King, Zephyr Suite, 2 Balconies

• 1 King, Ocean Suite, 2 Balconies, Outdoor Tub 

• 2 King, 2 Bedroom, Presidential Suite*

**Accessible Rooms Available

• 55” flat LG 4K Ultra TV with premium cable

• LED circadian rhythm lighting

• High-speed wireless internet

• Qi Wireless charging pad

• Wireless Bluetooth speaker

• Self-controlled air conditioning

• Nespresso Coffee Machine + coffee and tea

• Stocked mini bar

• Iron and ironing board

• Separate bathtub and shower

• Hair dryer, bathrobe and slippers

• All-inclusive meal plan

• Stocked in-room mini-bar

• 24/7 Room Service

• Pickleball and tennis courts

• Lagoon-style adult pool + swim up bar

• 5 swimming pools, including wading 
pool

• Kids Programming

• Dedicated Guest Entertainment Team

• Pool Service

• Bell Service

• Laundry Service

• 24/7 Front Desk

• Housekeeping with nightly turndown

• High-speed wired + wireless internet

• Meetings and Events Centre

• Business Services

• Outdoor Space for Events + Weddings

• Executive roundtrip transfers {optional}

• Complimentary self-parking

• Complimentary shuttle to Oistins, 

Sheraton Mall + Brighton Farmers’ 

Market 

Bountiful buffets from 5 culinary concepts. Explore 
Italian, Portuguese, Greek Fusion, French, Spanish/ 

North African Fusion, and hand-Crafted Cocktails. 

Elevated American fare at his ocean-facing, laid back 

poolside eatery. 

The property’s Signature Steak & Seafood restaurant 

serving à la carte prime cuts of meats, and fresh 

seafood, from a completely open kitchen. 

Exclusive Rum Bar, with an extensive selection of 

Rums and Rum-based cocktails from Barbados and 
around the world. 

Main pool bar, serving coffee, cocktails, frozen 

cocktails, wine and beer. 

mailto:reservations@wyndhamgrandbarbados.com
http://www.wyndhamgrandbarbados.com/


FITNESS CENTER  

Re-energize with a workout at the well-
equipped fitness center with personal trainers 
on hand to guide your experience and daily 
complimentary classes to keep you active 
throughout your stay. 

*Opening Mid-March 2024 

SPA 

The Spa at Sam Lord’s Castle Resort & Spa is 
the ultimate sanctuary for relaxation and 
restoration. Overlooking the historic Sam 
Lord’s Castle building and calming waters of 
the water courtyard, The Spa features 7 
treatment rooms, lockers, a hair salon, a juice 
bar, a fully equipped fitness center, retail 
shops, and a spa pool with a relaxation deck. 

*Opening Mid-April 2024

SALON 

The Salon at Sam Lord’s Castle complements 

the Spa offering incomparable pampering for 

each guest. A complete range of hairdressing 

and hairstyling services are offered from wash 

and blows to cuts, colors and specialty 

treatments.

TENNIS + PICKLEBALL 

Practice your serve or indulge in a round of 

doubles. Our grounds offer immaculate tennis 

and pickleball facilities with well-lit astroturf 

courts and hard courts. 

KIDS PROGRAMMING 

Carefully curated entertainment and 

activities, designed to captivate the attention 

of all age groups take place at separate 

locations throughout the day. 

Daytime kids & family activities are focused 

around the family pool and Kid’s Club. 

POOLS & BEACH

Majestic ocean views and miles of sandy 

beach are yours while you are here. Enjoy 

exciting nightly entertainment at the Main 

Pool while relaxing on beach loungers �nd 

cabanas. 

BARBADOS’ TOP SPOTS 

Take advantage of our complimentary shuttle  
to Oistins, Sheraton Mall, and Brighton 
Farmers’ Market – iconic destinations to 
immerse yourself in Barbadian culture. 
Unforgettable Experiences Await – Your 

Ultimate Adventure Begins Here! 

THE FACILITIES 

Our Trident Grand Ballroom is the largest 

ballroom in Barbados with 10,000 square feet of 

divisible space, the stylish decor draws 

inspiration from the scenic beauty of the island, 

while elegant chandeliers evoke the glow of Sam 

Lord’s lanterns. Designed with cutting-edge 

technology, including a 20 x 24 ft digital wall, it’s 

an ideal setting for sophisticated corporate 

functions, elegant wedding receptions, award 

ceremonies and much more. 

Our state-of-the-art Meetings and Events Centre 

offers hi-speed and reliable wireless internet 

access, high-definition display monitors with the 

latest presentation technology and virtual 

meeting systems. Together with our professional 

meeting planning, customizable catering menus 

and event-focused amenities make Sam Lord’s 

Castle Resort & Spa an extraordinary meetings 

and events destination that inspires success. 

INDOOR + OUTDOOR MEETING AND 

EVENT SPACE 

The Trident Grand Ballroom 

Classroom Style: 600 persons 

Banquet Style: 700 persons 

Theater Style: 800 persons 

(4) Executive Meeting Rooms

2x Classroom Style: 50 persons 

2x Boardroom Style: 15 persons 

Hwy 5 

Sam Lord’s Castle A l l - I n c l u s i v e R e s o r t 

basks on the secluded shores of a 29-acre 

historic landmark distinguished by its legendary 

19th century chronicle of adventure, exploration 

and heritage. A retreat for all ages, the resort 

delivers an unforgettable experience and an 

impressive selection of amenities, services, 

and accommodations in building whose names 
carry our commitment to the land: Earth, Fire, 
Lantern, Wind & Water. 

Just a short 15-minute drive from the Grantley 

Adams International Airport and within close 

proximity of shops, nightlife, and other fasci- 

nating cultural attractions along the island’s 

breathtaking southeast coast. 

• Bridgetown 14 miles

• Bottom Bay 2.5 miles

• Marizayra Sanctuary 1.75 miles

• The Paradise Nature Park 8 miles

• Barbados Golf Club 10.5 miles

• Animal Flower Cave 26 miles

• St. Nicholas Abbey 20 miles

• Harrison’s Cave 14 miles

Spa & Wellness Things To Do Meetings & Events 




